
SB 33 is bad legislation and would be an unconstitutional suppression of our citizens' right to 

free speech.  It is a private corporation's wish list gift, and goes against everything Ohio should 

stand for. 

 

I am strongly opposed to this bill and urge you to reject it now in committee. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

JD Hohmann  

 

Columbus, OH 

 


